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COURTESY NOTICE OF PARTICIPATION 
THE ARIZONA STATE BOARD OF EDUCATION  

 
 
 
 

This Courtesy Notice is hereby given that a quorum of the members of the Arizona 
State Board of Education will be participating in a reception and dinner at the Residence 
Inn in Prescott, Arizona.  This event is not a public meeting of the Board, and the Board 
will not be discussing or taking action regarding any business of the Board.  The event 
location is:  
 
Location:   Residence Inn 

3599 Lee Circle  
Prescott, Arizona 86301 

 
Date/Approximate Time: Friday, August 4, 2017 / 6:00-9:00pm 
 
DATED AND POSTED this ___ day of July, 2017. 
 

Arizona State Board of Education 
 

 
By: _______________________________________________________ 

Dr. Karol Schmidt 
Executive Director 

(602) 542-5057 
 

 
 

28th  


